
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Roberta O'Neill. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, April 19, 2024 4:32 PM 
'oneillkieler@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: RE:Docket #20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/19/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02172-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

niLLcivici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: b OK <oneillkieler@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 19, 2024 2:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Edward 
Small <ed.small@redrockstech.com> 
Subject: RE:Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Clerk of the Commission, 

I am writing in earnest to ask that you Please DENY the request for the Environmental Utilities application for 
wastewater service on Palm Island/Don Pedro. We do not want to see a private entity insert this utility (and 
themselves) for personal gain. The out of pocket costs to us to implement the service and ongoing monthly 
fees/maintenance expenses would be a tremendous burden for the residents of this island. 
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You will be receiving many letters outlining the rational reasons for denying the implementation of a central 
sewer service so I will not be redundant. Please take these notable arguments into serious consideration. The 
vast majority of residents do not support this application. Please know and hear my vote against any private 
entities coming to the island to introduce a sewer service not needed nor invited by the people who call Palm 
Island/Don Pedro "Home".  
 
Sincerely, 
Roberta O'Neill 
Residence: 390 Kettle Harbor Drive, Placida, FL 33946 

 




